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To  : All parents                                                                                              TSPS/M21/139 

Subject  : Eid Al-Fitr holiday 

Date  : 06th May 2021 

Dear Parents, 

As per the directives from MoEHE (Circular No.6 dated 5th May 2021) The Springfield Primary school will 

remain closed on account of Eid Al-Fitr for students and teaching staff from Sunday, 9th May 2021 to 

Tuesday, 18th May 2021. Classes will resume on Wednesday, 19th May 2021 as per the regular online class 

timing. 

The school office will be closed from Wednesday, 12th May 2021 to Tuesday, 18th May 2021 & resume on 

Wednesday ,19th May 2021 as per the timing mentioned below. 

Sunday to Thursday - 07:30 AM to 02:00 PM 

Saturday                    - 08:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

School office will remain open from 09th to 11th May 2021 from 08.00AM to 12.30PM. 

Management and staff of The Springfield Primary School take this opportunity to convey our greetings to 

everyone on this joyous occasion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Monali Dwaipayan De 

Headmistress 


